
 

THIS IS IMPORTANT 
 

NEW Youth Protection Training 
For ALL Volunteers & Parents 

 

This Training replaces the old Youth Protection Training. 

Even if you are current in the old Youth Protection Training you MUST take the 

new training before September 30, 2018 to remain registered in your Unit. 
 

How to take the Youth Protection training online: 
1. Go to http://my.scouting.org , (Recommended Browsers are Google Chrome for the PC 

or Safari for the MAC).  Enter your login name and password. 

2. On the Opening page of my.scouting.org, click on the Youth Protection symbol on the 

righthand side of the home page that looks exactly like the icon at the top righthand side 

of this page and it will launch the course. 

3. Or you can click on the menu button on the top left side of your home page and select 

dashboard. Once your dashboard loads it will have Youth Protection at the top. 

4. If you have taken Youth Protection in the past two years it will show you as current; 

however, your Youth Protection Training WILL expire on September 30, 2018 and you 

will be removed from any Unit Charters if you do not take the NEW Youth Protection 

Course.  EVERYONE must take the new course. 

Opportunities for Face-to-Face Youth Protection Training: 
(For all courses listed below you must Pre-register by the day prior to the course) 

Register and direct questions to: 
training@family4rs.com 

 

Thursday September 13, 2018 at Huron Trails RT, 7:00 PM – 8:30 PM (Free of Charge) 

 
Latter-Day Saints Church,  

1385 Green Rd, Ann Arbor, MI 48105 

 

For Additional Information contact your Unit Commissioner  

or attend your local District Roundtable 
 

http://my.scouting.org/
mailto:training@family4rs.com

